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Please reject this proposal. Aside from the fact that it would condone a cruel practice, 

it would subvert the will of Oregon residents.  

 

While not everyone in the state appreciates cougars, they are crucial to maintaining 

the biodiversity in our state. Removing them jeopardizes the nature balance that has 

served humanity until now.   

 

Thank you for reading, 


